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Union Internationale de la Marionnette d'Indonesie
Perserikatan Wayang International - Indonesia

Dear Friends,

During this time of heightened concern surrounding the COVID-19
pandemic, We are taking extra precautions to avoid the spread of
the disease. After -careful considerations with President Unima
International Dadi Pudumjee and General Secretary Idoya Otegui
have made the hard decision to postpone our 23™ UNIMA Congress,
World Puppetry Festival and International Seminar in Bali from 13%
to 19" April 2020 for another year.

We felt this was the best way to proceed during such an
unprecedented global situation.

We have taken action to mitigate this situation with a few
options with the congress, Festival and Seminar :

1.To keep the funds with UNIMA National Centre will go towards
next year’s Congress

Or

2. Transfer your funds back to your account (please note that the
transfers fee will be deducted from this as a result of the transfer).

We will continue our due diligence to keep you abreast of any new
developments for this event in the future.

We thank _everyone for your attention and We look forward to
bringing you a. relmagmed UNIMA Congress in 2021

Samodra Sriwidjaja

Presiden UNIMA National Centre




